
The McKenzie Special School District is 
accepting bids to sell a 2004 Ford Van. The 
van is maroon in color and has 245,000 
miles. Prospective bidders should schedule 
a time to inspect the van by calling Bobby 
Osborn at 731-358-9789.

Sealed bids will be accepted 
until 10 a.m. October 22, 2024. 

NOTICE
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